
4 BlackSheep & a BlackSheep relative jumped out of a perfectly good 

airplane on a Beautiful sunny day!  We could not have asked for 

better weather, more Beautiful skies and little wind & GREAT 

support, we had the perfect day.  As Ed Thornton was falling from 

the sky all of us on the ground could hear Ed say òIsnõt that Purdyó It 

was so cute :)  As Betty took her turn we could hear Betty say òCan 

you hear meó as she waved to the crowd. Debbie Heath and her 

sister -in-law Shari Bernholtz could be heard making vocal sounds of 

Awe at the Amazing sights.  Beve didnõt say anything as she was too 

busy looking around wishing she had her camera in hand to capture 

the most Beautiful sights you can only imagine.  All the jumpers were 

so glad to be able to jump and some are saving up to do it again.  If 

you have never jumped from a plane, I strongly suggest you try it as it 

was AMAZING!!!  The staff at Iowa Sky Dive is Wonderful and make 

it look so easy , fun and very enjoyable!!  

On the right you will see a couple of pics from the day. 1st Ed & Betty 

by the plane, 2nd Ed getting ready to land, 3rd Beve getting suited 

up , 4th Betty waving to the crowd, 5th Debbie coming down & 6th 

some of the spectators waiting patiently for the jumpers.  Here is a 

note from Ed & Betty  

Ed and I want to enthusiastically thank everyone who supported us in 

our endeavor of skydiving. Thank You Very ,Very Much, from 

Betty's birthday card in January and gift to making two trips to 

Brooklyn to see all of us jump.  It was very enjoyable having all of 

you there to support all five of us jumping.  Loved Bev's reaction 

after jumping, and smiles on Debbie & Shari's faces also.  Gold Wing 

Road Riders Chapter A and Clara & Fred Boldt have great 

comradery.  Thanks again.  Your support was greatly appreciated                                                            
Chapter A webpage http://www.gwrraiachapa.com 

By: Beve Johnson 

Newsletter Editor  

 

 

Chapter  Shepherds  

Dave & Diane Tingle  

Phone: 515-418-0548 

dave.tingle23@gmail.com  

dtingle2@gmail.com  

Shepherdsõ 

 Stories 

Falling From The Sky 

BlackSheep Pen 

O C T O B E R  2 0 1 4  H A P P Y  H A L L O W E E N  

Monthly Gatherings 1st Saturday of 
each Month @ Ryanõs  

1900 NW 86th St. Clive IA  

Doors Open at 8:00am Meeting at 
9:00am 

October 4 Monthly Gathering  

October 9 Dinner Ride  

October 10, 11 & 12 Leaf Ride  

October 18 Iowa District Horizon 
Program  

October 23 Dinner Ride  

October 25 Halloween Party  

See website for more details  

www.gwrraiachapa.com  

Region E 

Û Friends For Fun, Safety & KnowledgeÜ 

Senior District Directors 

Lonnie & Diane Borseth 
borseth2wings@gmail.com 

Region E Directors 

Bruce & Barb Beeman 

www.gwrra-region-e.org 

International Directors 

Ray & Sandy Garris 
www.director@gwrra.org 

 
Deputy Director Central 

Bill & Dee Ann Gray 

As we see the days getting shorter and the nights getting cooler, I think back and wonder where did we get 

enough time to do all the things we did.  Had great rides, had to fight the wind once in awhile, but we do live in 

Iowa.  Most important we made new friends.  Some we met along our travels, some at Bike Night and new 
fellow GWRRA members.  The family just keeps growing.  We are seeing the riding season sneaking away 

from us.  However there are still some good rides to do.  For example, the Iowa District Rally in Storm Lake 

September 26-28  and the Leaf Ride along  and near the Mississippi River in October 10-12 and of course our 

Dinner Rides.  Chapter A is a great family to belong to. Just a reminder the Dinner Ride schedule for September 

25 will be led by Dennis Irvin, leaving Altoona Lowes at 6:30 pm and go to the Wig & Pen in Ankeny, Iowa.  

The Sheep Herders                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Dave & Diane 

Shari Bernholtz 

http://www.gwrraiachapa.com
mailto:dave.tingle23@gmail.com
mailto:dtingle2@gmail.com
http://www.gwrra-region-e.org/
mailto:borseth2wings@gmail.com
http://www.gwrra-region-e.org
http://www.director@gwrra.org


P A G E  2  

Where In the Pasture???? 

Sheep Tales 
John here with Pamé 

We had a busy end of August with 30 Black Sheep riding to Iowa City 

for the Ronald McDonald Pop Tab Ride & 26 Black Sheep went on the 

Labor Day Weekend trip to Muscatine. The Davis Rally was popular with 

27 Black Sheep camping or visiting over the weekend. Our monthly 

gathering was on Sept. 13 with 34 members there. After the meeting 

about 28 Black Sheep and Guests went to Brooklyn, IA to watch Ed & 

Betty, Beve, Deb & Shari skydive. The last Indianola Bike Night was Sept. 

19. The Iowa District Rally in Storm Lake will be Sept. 26-27. 

For Oct. our Monthly Gathering is on the 4th. The last scheduled 

Dinner Ride is on Oct. 9. Our Leaf Ride will be Oct. 10-12 & the 

Halloween Party on the 25th. As always, refer to the Chapter A website 

for any further details or changes to events.  

website http://www.gwrraiachapa.com  

John & Pam                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Membership Enhancement Coordinators'/MECõs 

 

  

 

B L A C K S H E E P  P E N  

Flock Enhancers 

John & Pam McDowell 

Phone:515-277-0478  
pamandjohnsr@msn.com 

The Ronald McDonald Pop tab & Baby clothes drive was a Great success, as usual the Region E 

GWRRA members showed true spirit in help the Ronald McDonald House.  Members filled the 

clothes closet, the game closet as well as giving generously from their pockets.  Here are a few 

pictures to see the Fun that everyone had. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Web Page www.gwrraiachapa.com   
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